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Individuals or organisation(s) use a hanging wall calendar with great interest at least for a year and it 

has been found as an effective tool for information dissemination/sharing.  On the occasion of 

Nepalese New Year 2066 B. S., Crocodile Conservation Awareness Project (CCAP) published one 

thousand copies of wall calendars and these are being distributed free to the local people, students, 

teachers and different relevant governmental and non-governmental organizations in Nepal. The 

calendar has 4 pages and each page contains three months. The half of each page has been occupied 

by the pictures and message of conservation and the remaining area is occupied by national/local 

festivals, holidays, national and international days. The green days (different conservation days) are 

highlighted. Some of the photographs of activities during the first RSG project are also printed to 

increase awareness and motivate the people to participate in crocodile conservation initiatives.  The 

RSGF logo along with the contact details of the team leader has also been published.  




